
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Adam Lee <adams1ee51@gmail.com> 
January 13, 2022 8:08 PM 
MayorandCouncillors; CityClerk 
Re: Capstan village green space 

Schedule 12 to the Minutes of the 
P~blic Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, January 17, 2022. 

City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or 
open attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 

Hello, 
I'm sorry for the confusion in my last email. What I meant to say was please do not approve the current Polygon 
Talisman Park application for the Cambie, Garden City, Capstan Way, and Sexsmith area. Again, as I said in my original 
email more green space equals more mental well-being space. 
Regards, 
Adam Lee 

> On Jan 13, 2022, at 12:57 PM, MayorandCouncillors <MayorandCouncillors@richmond.ca> wrote: 
> Good Afternoon, 
> 
> Thank you for your email. For clarification can you please specify or provide a copy of the statements by Ms. Bell in 
relation to your email below? 

> 
> Thank you, 

> 
> Matt O'Halloran I Manager, Legislative Services City of Richmond 
> 6911 No.3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 
> Phone: 604-276-4098 I Fax: 604-278-5139 
> Email: mohalloran@richmond.ca 
> 
> 
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Adam Lee <adams1ee51@gmail.com> 
> Sent: January 12, 2022 7:24 PM 
> To: MayorandCouncillors <MayorandCouncillors@richmond.ca> 
> Subject: Capstan village green space 
> 
> 
> City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or 
open attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 
> 
> 
> 
> Hello there, I support Ms Bell's proposal of keep that area for more 
> green space. More green space equals more mental well-being space. 
> Everyone would benefit not just the developers. Regards Adam 
> Lee-resident of Richmond 
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> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
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